
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Town of Andover Select Board will hold a public hearing on Monday, October 30, 2023 for the 
purpose of receiving comment on the reclassification of Old Gulf Road South (TH #13), currently a Class 3
Town Road. The site visit will begin at 4:30 p.m. and the hearing will convene immediately following at 
the Andover Town Office.

Dated at Andover, Vermont this 17 th day of October, 2023

Jeanette Haight, Town Clerk


